
From: Clio KH 

Sent: 28 November 2022 14:35 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning application no 2022/4000/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden Planning,  

 

I just wanted to email regarding Planning application no 2022/4000/P address 13 Grafton 

Crescent, London NW1 8SL 

 

Myself and my husband live at 7a Healey Street, backing onto Grafton Crescent 

 

We would like to express our support of these works - this is a family of five who would 

inevitably benefit from extending their property  

 

We do not feel that the work will negatively impact on any of the properties on Healey Street 

backing onto it, and think works like this that support families to stay in the area and maintain 

a sense of community are really valuable and important  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Dr Clio Kennedy 

 


